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WE’RE BACK! 
 2020 was a tough year to say the least!  Before COVID hit, we had our 
four plays lined up and ready to go.  The first one for 2020 was to have been 
Oscar Wilde’s classic The importance of being earnest.  We were within two 
weeks of opening when COVID hit.  Reluctantly the Management Committee 
decided to postpone our 2020 season. 
 Here it is 2021 and we are rearing to go again with four plays that will 
thrill our audiences.  Our first play will once again be Oscar Wilde’s classic, 
The importance of being earnest directed by Gary O’Neil opening at Christ 
church Yeronga on 19th March, for six performances.  Our complete 2021 
season is included in this issue. 
 We are also encouraging patrons to become members of our society 
which will be $20.00 for those who want to act or help elsewhere in our pro-
ductions  - backstage, publicity or front-of-house.  Membership also entitles  
members to come along to our four General Members Meeting during the 
year. 
 Because of new impending building alterations to St Luke’s church 
and our wanting an un-interrupted 2021 season, we are again performing at 
Christ Church hall Killarney Street corner Cork Street Yeronga. 
 Thank you dear patrons for your continued support and we look for-
ward to seeing you at The importance of being earnest. 
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